November 18, 2009

To: Writing Requirement Program
This letter is to confirm to you that Michael Bosetti has written a large number of pages of outstanding text for the SexInfo website (through Social 152C) in spring quarter of 2008 and winter quarter of 2008. His writing is of the highest quality. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin

Professor of Sociology
